
1 

 

NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 September 2014 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday September 9
th

, 2014 at 7 PM (doors 

open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1945-S Lincoln cent graded MS-66 RD by PCGS. 

PROGRAM – The program this month is will be “Vintage Counterfeit Morgan Dollars” by Dan Carr. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in September. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Token or Medal. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a collector, would like 

to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –  Nothing to report this month. 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – Grading roundtable, swap meet, end of the year Holiday party. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday August 12
th

. We had 14 members in attendance and four guests, 

Jack and Rose Kuhne, Doug Schrad, and Mike. Jack started collecting in the 60’s and enjoys collecting 

Casino Chips and tokens. Doug started collecting as a kid with his uncle. Mike is a friend of tonight’s 

speaker. 

 

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:03. 

Dave had various coin magazines, papers, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Some interesting news items; The 50
th

 Anniversary Gold Proof Kennedy almost caused riots at the ANA 

Summer show in Chicago and at the Mints when they went on sale as people were waiting in long lines 

trying to purchase them. Egypt wants a new Cultural Property Law to prevent the export of ancient coins. 

Silver demand is at an all-time high, with 1 billion ounces in 2013. So why are prices so low? Since 

resuming recovery activities on the SS Central America, 2,000 Gold and 11,000 Silver coins have been 

recovered. 

Dave indicated the club got an email indicating that the PNG wants interns. They require you to pay for a 

training class and then they find you jobs with coin shops. 

Dave passed on information about the official Sand Dunes National Park Quarter release ceremony at the 

park on September 4
th

.  

Dave had no real information on any of the recent past shows as he didn’t attend any of them. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. We currently have $3,168.12 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 

Thanks to Linda H. for bringing snacks. 

 

Old Business 

Dave indicated that the club received a thank you card from the Boy Scout group that recently attended a 

club meeting. Dave then indicated that Boy Scout Troop 337 was asking for help now. They would like 

someone to attend their Troop meeting. Problem is they meet on the 2
nd

 Tuesday of the month. 

Don Koontz had received the condolences card we sent, and wished to thank everyone for sending it. 

The CWNA final liquidation will occur sometime in January 2015.  

New Business 

No new business this month. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

No one had anything for Show and Tell this month. 

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: A Washington State Quarter. The pot of coins,  was won by Andrew T. 

Door Prize: The door prize, a 1999 Mint Set, was won by Frank P. 

Raffle Prize:  A 1893 Columbian Half Dollar graded AU58 by NGC was won by Terry S. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 
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Program 

The program was “The 1964 Peace Dollar” by former U.S. Mint employee Pat Loveall. 

Pat gave an interesting talk from his experiences while working at the Denver Mint. Pat did not work there 

during the 1963-1965 time frame that the 1964 Peace Dollar was minted, but he said that in talking with 

other workers who did work during that time that no 1964 Peace Dollars left the mint. Pat had also collected 

may documents that the Mint was getting rid of and passed copies of those around for club members to view. 

There was some interesting letters and documents relating to the Susan B. Anthony and Eisenhower dollar 

designs. 
 

 

 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 
                                                                                                                   

 
                                                                                                                              1885-CC  Real or Fake?   (Fake) 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

SEPTEMBER  20TH     

JEFFERSON COUNTY COIN SHOW 

JEFFERSON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS, EXHIBIT HALL 

15200 WEST 6TH AVE. 

GOLDEN, CO 

9AM TO 5PM 

CONTACT: DAVE FOX (303) 290-6138 

WEBSITE WWW.D-FCOINS.COM/SHOWS.HTML 

 

OCTOBER 4 -5TH  

LONGMONT COIN SHOW 

BOULDER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS (BARN A) 

9595 NELSON ROAD 

LONGMONT, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  10AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2014  

PRESIDENT    

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT * 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY  

MARK H. 

TREASURER * 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 * 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2   

RON Z. 

DIRECTOR # 3 * 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2014 

 

 

http://www.d-fcoins.com/shows.html
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

No editorial this month. 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

